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Gender equality and Women's empowerment are one of the primary concerns
at SRBS. Our Institute is committed to educating and following the idea of
gender sensitization among the students and staff to cultivate a friendly
working atmosphere and part of constitutional obligation.

Annual gender sensitization plan is as follows:

1. Provide professional counseling to female students.

2. Conducting regular meetings of the ICC committee for monitoring and
evaluation of gender equality in the institution.

3. Conduct events that promote diversity and gender sensitive communication
For students and staff.

4. Celebrate International Women’s Day by inviting experts from the
Industry/Society.

5. Encourage Mentor- Mentee relationship to provide student support services.

6. Encourage Faculty members to participate in research activities to promote
Gender equality.




